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Notes from the President:  Even though the temperature is cooler, we have not had enough moisture yet so we 

are still in fire season.  The Maintenance committee has noticed and picked up many cigarette butts along our 

roads.  Please be careful while smoking in vehicles and keep the butts in the ash tray. We are in high fire danger 

risk until later in September, and then it will probably go back up to extreme risk.   

To sign up for notifications from the “Alert Crook County Notification Program” go to centraloregonfire.org for 

the latest updates, you can sign up to receive wildfire text alerts. 

Levels for wildfires evacuation.  Level 1 – Be ready for potential evacuation.  Level 2 – Be set to evacuate at a 

moment’s notice.  Level 3 – Evacuate now.  Leave immediately.  Have a go bag ready with all your important 

papers and make sure your pets are available for evacuation also. 

Kids are back in school and loading and unloading from school buses in our area.  Please drive slowly and watch 

out for our kids. 

Notes from the Maintenance Committee:  Tri-County Paving will be in our HOA sealing cracks on our roads 

beginning October 10th.  Please be careful where they are working. 

Welcome:  When new folks move into our HOA, please say hello and make them welcome to our HOA family. 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting:  Our next regular board meeting will take place at the HOA office, 5980, SE Jerry 

Drive on Tuesday, October 11, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 

Things to do around Prineville and vicinity for October: 

Shania Twain Experience at General Duffy’s October 22, Sat. 10am – 2pm, 404 SW@ Forest Ave., Redmond. 

Kiwanis of Prineville “Casino & Auction, Oct. 15, Sat. at 5 pm., Carey Foster Hall, SE Lynn Blvd., Prineville. 

Halloween, Monday, October 31.  If you drive anywhere, please watch out for the                                               

goblins, black cats and the bats.   

 

 

Note:  The HOA is going to have a company test back-flow preventers in October.  The dates are October 4, 5, 

6, 11, and 12 so if you see someone around your back-flow device it will probably be them. 

Volunteer…Your help makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued!  Thank You. 
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